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The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00
p.m. in the Parish Hall. All Knights, past Knights or men
interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.

Next meeting will be February 16, 2023
7PM in the Earishil:lrarllw =

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses
March 24—Gerard Lafreniere ~ April 14—Gene Duncan

Francis Mohr, Robert Chouinard, Duncan
Mackenzie, Mark Arcidiacono, Eddy Jaca,
Don Tholen, John Ackerman, Raymond Cox, Paul Haytas,
Roy Hutchings, Bob Colton, Charles Cauhlin, Niels
Rasmussen

Confirmation families: Please turn in your forms as

soon as possible. If you need another packet, it can
be obtained from the office.

Fee is $179.00 per
person. For further
information please
contact the office or go
on-line at

Evangelizeidaho.com/
events. Assistance is

available for those
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interested in attending.
Please contact the office

MARCH 10-12, 2023 ) ]
siate for more information.

this Sunday!
Come join the Knights for breakfast
today after Sunday Mass. Proceeds
from the breakfast will go to help the
Knights for their various community
projects and events.

__Please join us downstairs for fellowship and
\ hour delicious refreshments! This is a wonderful
opportunity to visit with each other, and get
to know other families.

Fellowship Hour Hosts:

Feb. 12 — Knights of Columbus Breakfast
Feb. 19 — Kurt & Laura Gronbach

Feb. 26—Chuck & Linda Taylor

Mar 5—Eric & Stephanie Johnson

Mar 12—Gabe & Maria Maldonado

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura
Bates at 541-212-5792.  Thanks!

The Altar Society will be hosting Soup Suppers
during Lenton Feb. 24, and on Mar. 3rd, 17th &
31st. We are looking for volunteers to host the
meal following Stations of the Cross. If you are
able to help, please contact Jody Colton at 541-
519-0162 or the office at 541-523-4521

Support your Mother Church through
the 2023 Cathedral Conservation Collection (CCC)

Thank you for your generosity in 2022 to the Cathedral Conservation
Collection which brought in $106,468 bringing us closer to funding
the replacement of the front steps and sidewalks which will cost
over $1,000,000. We need your help.

Please consider supporting our Cathedral again this year through a
second collection this weekend. Look for the yellow envelope
located in the pews to make your contribution. Please make checks
payable to St. Francis de Sales Cathedral.

“It’s the mother church of the diocese. . .
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Please contact the office if this is yours




